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Friendly Reminder

Please call the office at
least 30 minutes before
dismissal if your child is
changing way of going

home. Students will not be
allowed to go home the
last 30 minutes of class.
Last 30 minutes of class

are very important as
teachers are

giving/explaining
homework. 

Lost and Found

Please check our lost and
found basket in the office

for any lost items. Any
items not picked up by the
end of December will be

donated to charity.  
Thanksgiving Parent

Lunch

November 16th 
Buy your tickets in the

office.
Lunch times:

k-2nd 10:45-11:10 am
3rd-4th 11:20-11:40am
5th-6th 11:40-12:00pm
ABA- 12:15-12:40pm

Parent-teacher
conference.

November 6-7th
EARLY DISMISSAL

12:00PM ALL WEEK.

November 10th
NO SCHOOL in observance

of Veteran’s Day.

November 20th-24th
Thanksgiving break

NO SCHOOL!

Message from our principal
Congratulations to our TIGERS for

being an A school again! Our
teachers, staff and students have
been working really hard! We are
proud of our achievements! On

November 16th we will be having
our 3rd Annual Turkey Trot Walk-A-
Thon! This is our Big fundraiser to
help us raise money for our PBIS

and CKH incentives. Your students
will be coming home this week with
information. Please help us support
our school. Attendance is such an
important part of student success.
Please try your best to have your

children in school everyday!
Congratulations Mrs. Camarillo (K)
& Ms. Rodriguez (5th) for winning

the attendance Hero’s Award!
We Are The Best and The Brightest!

Respectfully, 
Mrs. Middleton


